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The Derrick and The News-Herald will publish the 84th annual Business Review and Forecast in February 2024. 

This special section highlights businesses and agencies in our readership area, providing a resource for readers to 

take note of changes and improvements that took place over the past year as well as an opportunity to “show off” 

what your business brings to the region. 

 

We want to invite you to provide a news article for this special section. There is no fee involved in having a news 

story published in the Business Review and Forecast; however, the story must be “newsy” in nature. Your article 

should contain information about new products or services, staffing changes, expansion projects, an anniversary 

or milestone, etc.   

 

There is no fee or word limit for submitted articles. Please note, though, that submitted articles will be edited for 

content and space. Photos and company logos will be considered for publication as space allows. 

 

Articles may be emailed to specialsections.thederrick@gmail.com or submitted online by clicking on “Business 

Review Form” in the main menu at TheDerrick.com. 

 

Emailed text should be saved as a Word document (PLEASE, no .PDF files).   

 

Photos should be saved as .JPG files and sent as attachments to an article.   

 

Please mark BUSINESS REVIEW & FORECAST in the Subject Line of an emailed release. If you do not 

receive a reply stating that your email was received, please call me at (814) 676-7061 to confirm that it arrived 

and that the attachments can be opened. 

 

Information for free news stories must be received by Friday, Jan. 5. 

 

If you have any questions about how to prepare or submit a news story for this special section, call me at (814) 

676-7061 or toll-free at (800) 352-1002. 

 

Sincerely, 

Amanda Dresbach 

Special Sections Editor 
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